

STAND UP TO BULLYING FROM #DAY1

Dear Upstander,

We hope this message finds you and your loved ones safe and healthy on this global day dedicated to giving back.

Please choose the **Tyler Clementi Foundation** for you **#GivingTuesday charity**. We need your help to continue our work to end all forms of online and offline bullying, in schools, workplaces and faith communities.

Your donations are needed now more than ever!

Please also remember to support our work with your actions and behavior as well. Never remain a passive bystander, always be an active **Upstander**, whether in person or while online in the cyberworld!

Another way to assist us is to help amplify our messages on <u>Facebook</u>, <u>Twitter</u> and <u>Instagram</u> by sharing our social media posts, and by being generous with you likes and comments as well!

Also as you do more of your holiday shopping online this year, please consider choosing the Tyler Clementi as your nonprofit organization when you are shopping on <u>Amazon Smile</u>. We are also listed on <u>GivingAssistant</u> and <u>Shop & Support</u>. Every little bit helps us!

We are so very grateful for all your generous support, each donation is a huge encouragement to us, especially during this very difficult time.

Wishing you and your families a safe, healthy and peaceful holiday season.





PO BOX 345 Harrison, NJ 07029

The Tyler Clementi Foundation is a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization whose mission is to end online and offline bullying in schools, workplaces, and faith communities.

